
Open houses about Lake Tahoe
transportation
The Tahoe Transportation District is partnering with local,
state, regional and federal agencies to host an open house on
the  South  Shore  and  North  Shore  to  discuss  various
transportation  projects.

The South Shore event is Jan. 19 from 5-7pm at Lake Tahoe
Community College in the Duke Theatre.

On Jan. 20 from 5-7pm the meeting is at the Tahoe City Public
Utility District office at 221 Fairway Drive in Tahoe City.

For more information, call (775) 589.5500.
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